

NR_key_name: BB5A07CB4A8664E2852564900045A19F
SendTo: wljoyce @ princeton.edu (Bill Joyce) @ INTERNET @ WORLDCOM
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 05/07/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 8:42:15 AM
ComposedDate: 05/07/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 8:40:34 AM
Subject: Re: Meeting

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories:

Bill:Your colleagues share your view; there will not be a meeting. I have not yet heard from Cusack about the 19th. I'll keep you informed. DavidTo:David_Marwell @ jfk-arrb.gov ("David Marwell") @ Internetcc:David Marwell/ARRB)From:wljoyce @ princeton.edu (Bill Joyce) @ INTERNET@WORLDCOM Date:05/06/97 08:19:27 PM CDTSubject:Re: MeetingDavid: I'm inclined to wait until we have business that warrants the timeand expense for us to go to Washington. Can you please confirm that we willnot be meeting? Many thanks... --BillAt 11:04 AM 5/6/97 -0400, you wrote:>>I think we should cancel the meeting for next week unless there>particular issues that you would like to discuss. As I mentioned, there>will be few records that require your review, and there are few issues that>would require your presence in Washington.>>Please let me know anyone disagrees.>>I tried to set up the Cusack-Document inspection visit for next week.>Unfortunately, this was not convenient for Mr. Cusack. I suggested May 19>at 10:00, and I am waiting to hear from him and will keep you informed.